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Jane Rasely

From: Cheryl Crist <ccrist5000@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2019 2:35 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Comment on the proposed hotel on Winslow Way

 
Dear Planning Commission,  
 
I live in Winslow near the proposed new hotel property.  I vigorously oppose the plan for a large hotel and parking facility! 
 
A small hotel similar to the Eagle Harbor Inn would be okay.  In other words, small, quaint or cute, but not a large hotel as 
planned currently 
 
Thank you, 
A concerned Bainbridge Island citizen, 
Cheryl Crist 
220 Parfitt Way SW  #306 
B.I.  WA  98110 
 
 
 


